
Hartwell, Ana Cr
From: Sundberg, Ryan

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 7;09 AM

To: Hartwell, Ana

Subject: FW: About your meeting today

For public comment. Thank you.

Ryan Sundberg
Humboldt County 5th
District Supervisor
707-476-2395

Original Message
From: MissMorganKate . [monothomo@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, September 05, 2016 08:19 PM Pacific Standard Time
To: Sundberg, Ryan
Subject: About your meeting today

Mr. Sundberg,
It has been brought to my attention Sheriff Downey is requesting a $300,000 dollar vehicle in response to an
isolated incident that happened in Mckinleyville recently. It is my feeling as a voter and resident of
Mckinleyville that funding such a hobby vehicle is a waste of money in our community and excessive on all
accounts. I am firmly opposed to militarization of our local police force in a majorly peaceful community. I
believe my views are shared by many others in our community. Please deny Sheriff Downey's request.

Thank you for your time,
Morgan McEvoy


